Please join the Women’s Council on December 14 for some
Christmas cheer. Bring your favorite appetizer to share. The
Christmas party is in McGivney Hall from 6 to 8 pm.

Holy Spirit Church supports A Women’s Choice, so if you can bring
an unwrapped baby item, you will give Christmas cheer
to a baby and his or her family.

All women of Holy Spirit Church are members of the Women’s
Council. There are no dues or formal meetings. Bring a friend,
meet new women in the parish and celebrate
the Christmas season with caroling.




